
 
 

  The Services Sector Education & Training Authority, 15 Sherbone Road, Parktown, Gauteng, 2193 | PO Box 3322, Houghton; 2041 

 customercare@serviceseta.org.za   011 276 9600 | 011 276 9623   www.servicesseta.org.za 

 

To: Services SETA Stakeholders 

 

 
 
SUBJECT: 2024-25 DISCRETIONARY GRANT WINDOW RE-OPENING   
 
 

The Services SETA opened the DG funding window on the 27th March 2024 at 08:00am with the 

closing date of 30th April 2024 at 16:00pm. We have received numerous queries from 

stakeholders requesting additional time to process their applications due to various challenges 

experienced. 

 

Upon the assessment, we have taken a decision to re-open the DG Window for the stakeholders 

to process the applicants through the portal. The DG portal will be re-opened from Wednesday 

the 01st May 2024 until Friday the 03rd May 2024 at 16:00pm. 

 

For any support required, please channel them through to dgenquiries@serviceseta.org.za . 

 

Your Sincerely, 

 

 

Mr Andile Sipengane 

Acting Chief Executive Officer 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Date 30 April 2024 
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